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Hi Jeff,


I was fishing at Trout Creek (WBIC 1243100) and came across some snails that look very similar to
NZMS.  They are on the larger side for mud snails and I only saw a few where I was looking, so I’m
hoping this is a false alarm.  I collected a few specimens and was wondering if it would be ok for me
to bring them to you when we’re up for our training at Lion’s Camp tomorrow.  
 
Here’s the location where I picked them up: https://maps.app.goo.gl/TqgciNSfUEv5e8zu8


Trout Creek is part of the Mill Creek watershed, which already has a known population of mud snails
(in Strutt Creek). 
 
I currently have 2 of them in some tap water.  Would you prefer that I put them in ethanol instead?
 
Thanks,
kim
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
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